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The general contractor alone is responsible for paying the labor he hires. The 

homeowner is paying him to to this job. I'm sure that is written in the CONTRACT.  

 

Just because BOLI is incompetent doesn't mean a homeowner is responsible to bail 

it out. BOLI should hire competent employees who can keep up. 


